
 

 

 
 
 
 
April 4, 2025 
 

NOTICE OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
The Western Placer Waste Management Authority Board of Directors will not conduct 
its regularly scheduled meeting on April 10, 2025. The next regularly scheduled meeting 
of the Board is May 15, 2025 at 5:30 PM at the WPWMA’s Administrative Offices 
located at 3013 Fiddyment Road in Roseville.   
 
Please contact Emily Hoffman at (916) 543-3989 or ehoffman@placer.ca.gov should 
you have any questions regarding this notice. 
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